
My School Picnic 

       On 24th November, 

my classmates and I had our 

school picnic in Sai Kung 

Country Park. We had a 

barbecue in the barbecue 

site. Some classmates sang 

joyfully and some classmates 

chatted loudly. We had a great time. 

      Suddenly, five bears walked by. All our classmates were 

scared and ran away. We left all the rubbish, barbecue forks, 

cans and bags there. 

      In the afternoon, our class teacher, Miss Cheung walked 

by and saw the messy place. She was so disappointed. But 

after we explained the situation and apologized to her. She 

showed her understanding and forgave us. 

      At last, we cleaned up the place and took our class photo 

in a clean country park. 


